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Target Audience/Objectives: This on-going weekly journal club will allow core faculty, residents, medical students, medical staff and other 

interested healthcare professionals to discuss current medical literature and controversies therein while developing critical appraisal skills, and 

stimulating academic debate.  At the completion of each weekly activity, the participant should be able to competently discuss an evidence-based 

medicine topic which can be applied to the patient population. 
 

    TUESDAYS WEEKLY                VIDEOCONFERENCE 
 

 

RESUMING in September on     

  2nd, 3rd and 4th Tuesdays/Monthly 

Time:  12-1 p.m.  
 MOBILE INFIRMARY–1720 Springhill Ave, Residency Ste Conference Room, 2nd Floor 

THOMAS HOSPITAL – Physician Library 

-or- via Zoom connection which can be obtained by Shauna Labo at 251-435-2578 

 

Sept 10, 2024 – Mobile Infirmary/North Baldwin Infirmary presents: 

• Samira Stutman – “Adherence to CPAP Treatment and 
the Risk of Recurrent Cardiovascular Events – A 
Meta-Analysis” 

 

Sept 17, 2024 – Mobile Infirmary/North Baldwin Infirmary presents: 

• Zalak Navadia - “Treatment of Gestational Diabetes 
Mellitus Diagnosed Early in Pregnancy” 

 

Sept 24, 2024 – Mobile Infirmary/North Baldwin Infirmary presents: 

• Amy Chiou –    “Mortality of Patients with Sepsis 
Administered Piperacillin-Tazobactam vs Cefepime” 

 
 
 

(Note: General subject/topic areas are posted in advance.  Specific article is emailed from journal club coordinators:   
Carrie Hyland/Mobile Infirmary and Ana Peters/Thomas Hospital; contact them for inclusion in communications.) 
 
Identified Need:  This journal club utilizes the printed word as a basic agent for distribution of knowledge, while strengthening communication among professional 
colleagues while enhancing knowledge. Inclusion of ACOM (Alabama College of Osteopathic Medicine) students in the planning and delivery of this CME activity, 
supports a bridge between the healthcare education continuum and medical practices, encouraging teamwork and a commitment to lifelong learning within healthcare 
professions. 
 

Disclosures:  IMRP Director, Dr. JoAnn Wood disclosed Consulting/Case Management, which has been mitigated with attestation; Course Director, Dr. Bill 

Admire and Activity Planners—Latasha Williams, Carrie Hyland, Ana Peters and Shauna Labo have no relevant financial relationships with ineligible companies to 

disclose.  Disclosures of the Medical Education Committee have been reviewed; no relevant relationships exist pertaining to this activity with ineligible companies 

whose primary business is producing, marketing, selling, re-selling, or distributing healthcare products used by or on patients.  Presenters:  Medical students and 

Internal Medicine Residents present articles from selected professional journal publications for discussion and critical thinking; ACOM student presenters have no 

relevant financial relationships with ineligible companies to disclose. 
 

Designation Statement:  The Mobile Infirmary designates this live activity for a maximum of 1 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit™.  Physicians should claim only the 
credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.  
 

Accreditation Statement:  Mobile Infirmary is accredited by the Medical Association of the State of Alabama to provide continuing medical education for physicians. 


